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1) Pick up 8 Kos® 

 

2)  Close and exit like red 
arrow 

3)  Pass through the 2 Kos®, 
exit like red arrow 

Materials : 

 

• 48 Kos® par Puca© 

• 1 round bead 14mm 

• Seed Bead 15/0 (R15) 

• Seed Bead 11/0 (R11) 

• Seed Bead 8/0 (R8) 

• 12 Firepolished beads 3 mm    

(F 3)  

• Fireline 0.12 

 

 



   
4)  Between each Kos®, pick 
up 1R15, 1 F3, 1 R15 

5)  Exit through the F3 

 

6)  Pick up 1 R15 , 2 Kos®, 
1R15, 1F3, 1 R15 4 times, 
pass through the first F3 

 

   
7)  We have this 😊 

Pass through the 2 Kos® 

8)  Pass through the 2nd 
hole of the Kos® 

9)  Pass through all the Kos® 
and exit through the F3 

 

   
10)  Repeat step 6 to 9 to 
make 3 elements, exit 
through the F3 

11) Place your work like 
picture, pick up 1R15, 2 
Kos®, 1R15, 1F3, 1R15, 2 
Kos®, 1R15 and exit through 
the F3 like red arrow 

12)  Pass through the 2 

Kos®. We have this 😊 

 

   
13) Pass through the 2 other 
holes of the 2 same Kos® 

14)  Pass through all 8 Kos 
and exit through the F3  

15)  We have this 😊 



   
16)  Pick up 1 R15, 2 Kos , 
1R15 between the F3 

17)  Repeat step 16  
3 times 

18) Repeat step 16 for the 
last face. Place the 14mm 
round bead before closing. 

😊  
 

   
19)  Exit through the R15 20)  Pick up 3 R15, 1R11, 3 

R15 in the R15 

21)  Pass through the other 
R15  

 

   
22)  Repeat step 20 twice  23)  Repeat step 20 third and 

exit through the R11  
24)  Pass through the 3 
central R11 like in red. 
Repeat step 20 to 24 for the 
4 corners of your Coffee  
pendant. 

 

  
25)  Pick up 1R8 to place a ring 😊 26)  Pass your chain through the ring 😊  



 

 
 

 

Other colors of Coffee Pendant 😊 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Beading ! 

Thank you for respecting my work© 

 


